
 

2nd October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you for your continued support whilst we settle our children into the Nursery. 

As they are becoming more used to the setting we are extending the end of day time from Monday 
5th October,  which means a change in finish time.  Children will finish at 12.30pm 

Gate  Start time  Finish time  

Gate C  9.15 -9.30am  
 

12.30-12.40pm  

 

Once again, thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Anne Conboy 

Headteacher 


